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PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR

TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

NV No. OEA 070/2013

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to refer to the regular meeting of the Permanent Council to be held on April 10, convened through notice No. CP/INF.6702/13, dated April 5, 2013.

In that regard, this Permanent Mission wishes to request the inclusion of the item “Presentation by the Technical Coordinating Committee for the Process of Violence Reduction in El Salvador,” given that the Organization of American States, through the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security, has been supporting this process of violence reduction. It is thus considered a timely occasion to give the representatives of the member states an update on those matters.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., April 8, 2013

To the
Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.

CP30660E04
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